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13th April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,                                                                                        
 
Re: Y5 Puberty Talk – Friday 16th April 2021 
 
As part of our curriculum, and to help prepare the children for adulthood, we provide 
Personal, Social and Health Education sessions. As part of this, the school nursing team deliver 
a puberty talk to our year 5 children.  
  
This will take place on Friday 16th April 2021. The focus of this session is how the body 
changes as you get older.   
  
Please contact the school in advance of the session if you do NOT wish your child to take part. 
If we do not hear from you, your child will take part in the session. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
  
Yours faithfully,  
 
The Year 5 Team 
 
 


